
Precious Children Day Care Newsletter  

We hope everyone enjoyed week one 
of our Easter Camp and we are 

delighted to see everyone return to 
crèche safely. 

REMINDER: We ask if children 
returning to crèche can be dropped at 

their designated time eg: 9.00am, 
9.10am.  

week starting 5th April 

 

Precious Children Day Care 
8 St Mary's Road 

or 
37 Ravensdale Park 

Safety measures at Precious Children 
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We ask all parents to come to the door 
wearing a face mask and to follow social 

distancing guidelines of 2m to protect 
each other. 

As children return to crèche please label 
their bottles and zip lock bags to avoid 
any confusion. 

If you have any queries we can organize 
a zoom meeting or talk at the window if 

you would prefer face-to-face 
communication. 

Please avoid standing outside the 

crèche once the children when the 
children have arrived into the crèche to 

stay safe and protect each other. 

As your child arrives back we ask 
parents if they can please fill out the 

return to crèche covid-19 form which 
can be found on our website. 

 

 

 

  



c 

Monday 

Today we are closed. 

Tuesday 

Today doing stretch and grow activities. 

Wednesday 

Today we are having a day filled with cooking and 
baking. 

Thursday 

Today we will do some spring gardening and learn 
more about springtime.  

Friday 

Today we will have a talent show and party to 
finish the Easter Camp. 
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        Upcoming Events 

 

 

 Crèche is closed on the 16th of April 

 

 

 

Reminders to parents 

 Bring a spare set of clothes in 

for the children. 

 Toddlers please bring in a 

packet of wipes and nappies 
each day. 

 Contact us if you or your child 
have become unwell. 

 Follow us on facebook and 
instagram 

@preciouschildrendaycare for 
daily photos and updates. 

 

Supporting parents during COVID-

19 times....... 
We are so happy to see everyone return to 
crèche and hope that we will not see 
another lockdown in 2021. If your child 

shows any symptoms of being unwell 
please contact us and stay at home until it 

is safe to return. 

If any parents need assistance or support 

please contact us through email, whatsapp 
or the contact section on our website and 
we will do the best we can to support you 

and your child.  

 

 Go on nature walks  

 Plant seeds in the garden 

 Create art/sensory play 

 learn to bake something new! 

 

Things to do during the Spring 

time... 
This Week’s Highlights 


